
Open House/ Annual Title 1 Meeting
2021-2022



Message from Administration:
JHW Administration Message

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bRpVfzZO5kI


Title 1 Information
What is Title One?

Title I is a federal program that provides funding to schools.  

Title I Schools:

·   Identify students who need help the most                     Sets goals for improvement

·   Measures student progress                                           Involve parents

·   Provide additional teachers and staff                            Provide additional training for school staff

·   Provide a variety of teaching methods and materials

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Q1pdwVHbmlY

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Q1pdwVHbmlY


Title 1 Continue:
You as parents are part of the team!

You are super important to your child’s education.  Your involvement shows your child how important 
he or she is, how important education is to you and that you and the school are a team. 

Thank you for attending our Open House/Annual Parent meeting.  Look in your child’s agenda for 
the Parent-School Compact, and your child’s teacher has the School Parent Involvement Plan 
Summary.  You will also receive the LWCS Parent Involvement Plan Summary (when available).

 School Improvement Goal: To increase learning gains and proficiency for all students.

Thank you for your involvement!!!



SAC:

Please vote on 5 parents to be a part of our SAC committee for the 2021-2022 
school year! 

Thank you Parents! 



PTO: 

The PTO supports & provides for:  Academic awards, Accelerated Reader celebrations, teacher appreciation week & much more!
 
This year the PTO will be sponsoring & fundraising through: 
·       Color Run – January
 
Become a PTO member – Stay educated and involved in the decisions to help better your child’s school.  The more we as parents are 
involved, the greater the impact we have on enriching our children’s learning experience.  The membership fee ($5.00 covers the entire 
family) helps support our fundraising efforts, events, extracurricular activities, and teacher appreciation incentives listed above. If you’re 
considering becoming a member, but you’re worried about volunteering commitments, I’d like to reassure you that you will not be required to 
volunteer or serve. 
 
Become a Donor - Our goal this year is to minimize the number of fundraisers that our kids are sent home with; this will simplify their life 
(AND OURS).  To accomplish this we need business sponsors and donors.  If you own (or are an employee of) a business, we’d LOVE to have 
you as a sponsor.  If you have access to items/supplies that you can donate, we would be extremely grateful!  We want to provide the 
students with fun treats and prizes during the year. Please reach out to Mrs. Finnell @ betty.finnell@lwcharterschools.com
 

PTO membership party will be held on Thursday, September 24th. 



Volunteers:
Volunteering- If you have time and are able to volunteer – WE NEED YOUR HELP!  
 
Please like our Facebook page- Janie Howard Wilson Elementary, Instagram- , and our website 
www.janiehowardwilson.com to stay update with current events and what is happening around the 
school. 

 Volunteer applications:
https://www.lwcharterschools.com/
Click on Student and Parents
Click on information and links
Scroll down to Become a Volunteer and click on the circles that say English or Spanish
 
 The more parents that come together to help, the greater the impact we can make for our children 
and faculty.

HELP us BUILD a better School!
 

http://www.janiehowardwilson.com
https://www.lwcharterschools.com/


Classroom Essentials 

Teachers please review and model the following tools needed for success:

● Google Classroom
● Class DOJO
● Logging in with CLEVER


